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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
1st February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you know, your child will be sitting their KS2 tests in May this year in preparation for 

moving on to secondary school.  We would like to invite all parents and carers to come 

to a Y6 SATs workshop at 

 

2:30pm on Wednesday, 6th February 2019 

 

The workshops will be lead by Miss Coverdale and will cover what the tests will be like 

and how you can help your child prepare.  There will also be an opportunity to look at 

papers your child has completed with them to get a better understanding of where they 

could use your help. 

 

Please come to the main entrance ready for a 2:30 start.  You will be able to take your 

own child home at the end of the session. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there, 

Miss Coverdale & Mrs Hancock 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Please indicate whether you will be coming so that we can prepare your child’s papers 
 
I would like to book ……………. places for the KS2 test workshop at 2:30 on Wednesday, 6th 
February 2019. 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………………. 

 

 
 
 


